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Belvedere Family Community 

 

Transportation Needed for New Missionaries - Sunday, August 31st 

 

Hello BFC Community, 

 

We are looking for anyone who can provide transportation for 3 New Missionaries coming from Korea to 

Belvedere (White House). We need someone with a vehicle large enough for 3 young people with 

personal luggage. Most likely, they will have large pieces of luggage with them. 

 

They will arrive this Sunday, August 31st at 10:30 PM (22:30) at the Newark Airport in New Jersey. 

 

If you are interested and able to support this transportation request, please contact Pastor Daryl for more 

information. 

 

These are UPA Missionaries who will support our community for several months. Let's welcome them 

with a Heavenly Heart and Sincere Attitude! 

 

BFC Pastor's Team  

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

 

 

Visit our website  


